
PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
the  Borough  Council  of  the
Borough of Braddock will hold
a public hearing, pursuant to
Section  461(b.3)  of  the
Pennsylvania  Liquor  Code,
regarding  inter-   municipal
transfers  of  retail  liquor
licenses,  on  Tuesday,  July  9,
2024  beginning  at  6:45p.m.
at   the  Greater  Valley
Community  Services  center,
located  at  300  Holland
Ave,   Braddock,  PA  15104.
During  the  hearing,  Borough
Council  will  receive  public
comment
and   recommendations  of
interested individuals residing
within  the  Borough  of
Braddock  concerning   the
request  of  Brew  Gentlemen
Beer  Company  to  transfer
Restaurant Liquor License No.
R-   6074,  from  West  Deer
Township  to  512  Braddock
Avenue, Braddock, PA 15104.

Lou Ransom Jr.
Borough of Braddock

Manager


